SEVENTEENTH JUDICIAL DISTRICT
ADAMS COUNTY COLORADO
ORDER OF THE CHIEF JUDGE 05-01

SECURITY SCREENING FOR ENTRY INTO THE ADAMS COUNTY JUSTICE
CENTER

Effective April 1, 2005, all persons, including attorneys, court staff, probation officers,
and county employees must go through security screening when entering the front
entrance of the Adams County Justice Center. All law enforcement officers, armed or
unarmed, uniformed or plain clothes are required to present valid departmental
identification, to register, and to record the reason they are attending court with court
security personnel. Failure to do so will result in non-admittance and violators may be
subject to discipline.

All employees of the public defender and district attorney office, excluding those
employees who office in the Justice Center, must enter the Justice Center through the
front door.

Signed this 14™ day of March 2005.

/s/
Harlan Bockman, Chief Judge




